
Graduate Faculty Executive Committee
Meeting Minutes

April 25, 2011
Members Present:  J. Alamzadeh; C. Benton; J. Curtis; T. Frenyea; M. Gonzalez; D. Langhans; D. Margine; E. McDowell-Loudan; P. McGinnis;  J. O’Callaghan; K. Sheets; J. Walkuski; C. Van Der Karr
Members Absent:  N. Aumann; D. Bevivino; E. Gravani
	Topic
	Comments
	Action

	Approval of Minutes

	Motion was made by E. McDowell-Loudan to approve the April 11, 2011 minutes as amended; seconded by J. Curtis.  All approved.
	Passed

	New Business
	
	

	1.
Review of the GFEC Travel Grant and Small Grant applications


	C. Benton recommended to first review the applications for fundability; once determined award amounts would be assigned.
Travel Grant Program:

1.
Hobit Lafaye – fundable; awarded $702.64

Small Grant Program:

1.
David Bevivino – fundable; awarded $713.97, pending IRB 
approval

2.
Hobit Lafaye – non-fundable; the committee did not think this proposal could continue as research.
3.
Jason Page – fundable; awarded $268.31

4.
Kerri Petrillose – fundable; awarded $451.72

5.
Shannon Potaczala – fundable; awarded $488.00

6.
Veronica Ripp – non-fundable; the committee did not think the budget justification fit within the research model.

7.
Hans Wulf, Jr. – fundable; awarded $375.36
	

	2.
Alteration of an Existing Course

AED 601 – Methods 1: Teaching Adolescence Mathematics
	Motion to approve was made by M. Gonzalez; seconded by J. Curtis.  All approved
	Passed 

	3.
Alteration of an Existing Course

AED 602 – Methods II: Field Experience – Adolescence Mathematics
	Motion to approve was made by J. Curtis; seconded by M. Gonzalez.  All approved.
	Passed



	4.
Alteration of an Existing Program


Mathematics - Adolescence Education: Mathematics (7-12)
	Motion to approve was made by P. McGinnis; seconded by E. McDowell-Loudan.  All approved.
	Passed

	5.
Discussion of GFEC meetings for next year
	C. Benton asked every what day/time would work best for meetings next academic year.  It was determined that many seats will expire at the end of this semester.  Once full membership is determined, Pam will query the committee for availability.
	P.  Schroeder will query the committee once membership is determined.

	6.
Graduate Coordinators

	C. Benton thought there should be representation from the graduate coordinators on GFEC.  In addition a representative from GFEC should also be on EPC.  J. Walkuski’s seat on Faculty Senate (graduate representative) will expire at the end of the semester.  The Committee on Committees will be seeking nominations for this vacancy. 
	

	7.
Scholars’ Day
	C. Van Der Karr thought there was good representation from graduate students at Scholars’ Day.  She thanked P. Schroeder for sending out a schedule of graduate presentations to the GFEC and the graduate coordinators.
	

	Old Business
	
	

	Survey
	C. Benton did not have time to update the survey based on comments from the last meeting.  Benton will make the changes and send the survey to the committee.
	C. Benton will send the updated draft survey to the committee members.

	 Meeting Adjournment
	A motion was made to adjourn; all approved.  The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 9, 2011.
	


 Submitted by Pam Schroeder
Approved 4/25/2011

